Year 3 Curriculum Overview

Maths

Time

Angles

Mass and Capacity

English

The King Who Banned the Dark by Emily Howarth (continued)



DT

Naming and Growing Herbs

Pesto and Pasta

Sweet Strawberries

Strawberry Smoothie

Tasting and Growing Tomatoes

Cooking with Tomatoes

Science

What are non-contact forces?

What are magnets?

How does a compass work?

How can we see a magnetic field?

How can we tell if a material is magnetic or not?

What are some uses of magnetic materials?

History

William the Conqueror

King John

Henry VIII

Queen Anne

Queen Victoria

The Modern Royal Family

RE

How do Christians find and use ancient wisdom from the bible?

How is the bible put together? Why is it so popular?

What does the bible teach Christians about God, life and the universe?

How do Christians use bible stories?

How can the bible help people if they are tempted to do wrong things?

Can bible stories of lost and find help people today?

Music

What is pitch?

High sounds

Low sounds

Low and high sounds together

Following the pitch

Composing using high and low pitched sounds

PSHE

To understand what it means by 'privacy'

To understand the difference between keeping secrets and nice surprises

To know what kind of physical contact is acceptable and unacceptable

To identify the special people who work in our community

To know how people contact the emergency services

HRE

Pride

Feelings

Express Yourself

Know Your Mind

Media Wise

Making It Right

Computing

A mixture of lessons will be taught this half term according to what we have missed during lockdown.

Year 3

Summer 2 Newsletter



PE Timetable

	PE Activity	Uniform
Tuesday	Dodgeball	White t-shirt, black
		shorts, pumps or
		trainers
Thursday	Athletics	White t-shirt, black
		shorts, pumps or
		trainers

Important Diary Dates

End of Year Reports - Friday 2nd July

Parent's Evening phone calls - WB 5th July

Any other upcoming dates for Year 3 will be sent via a text

Teacher's Message

In Year 3, we want to strive to be the best in everything we do and begin to show that we are Year 4 ready. After all, there are only seven school weeks left of being a Year 3 class member!

Thanks for your continued support

Miss Gorton

Home Learning

Your child will receive a reading book on a Monday and this must be returned ONLY on a Thursday – this is to ensure that books are safely taken home/ returned to school, whilst reducing the risk of Covid-19 spread. Spelling homework will be sent home on a Monday and tested on a Friday. We do not require this to be returned to school.

Keep up to date with everything Brentnall related on our Twitter page:



